
 
 
 
Esteemed Council Members, 
 
 
Regarding the Special Called City Council Discussion/Meeting November 30, 
2021: 
  
We believe that all changes to the Land Development Code at this time are not 
welcome, particularly since the City’s judgment has not been issued yet by the 
14th Court of Appeals (heard on November 17, 2021). Changing ongoing regulations 
would trigger state mandated protest rights. These proposals do not reflect each 
District’s Constituents’ concerns regarding proper process. The City Council is denying 
the citizenry due process without providing transparency with proper vetting and citizen 
input during the Holidays. 
 
Please take the time to do this right. 
 
Justin P. Irving 
President  
Austin Neighborhoods Council 
 
 
 


